
1

Inge Erasmus

From: Inge Erasmus <inge@enviroafrica.co.za>
Sent: Tuesday, 11 June 2019 9:58 AM
To: 'Nieuwoudt Rassie (BVL)'
Subject: RE: Pre-Application Scoping Report for comment _Toeka dam (& Harmony)

Good day  
 
I am in the process of completing the Post-App Scoping for the two proposed dam. I have not received any 
comments from DWS yet. We had a pre-app meeting in Feb 2018 which Mr Leon Nomjila attended. As I understand 
he is also handling the WULA.  
 
However, I will make sure to register you as an I&AP and send you future reports. 
 
Kind regards 
Inge  
 
Inge Erasmus 

To help 
protect your 
privacy, 
Micro so ft 
Office 
prevented 
auto matic  
download of 
this pictu re  
from the  
In ternet.
https://s22.p
ostimg.org/o

 

Environmental Consultant 
EnviroAfrica cc 
p: +27 21 851 1616  m: +27 83 417 0800 
f: +27 86 512 0154 
a: Unit 7, Pastorie Park, Reitz St, Somerset West, 7130 
  P.O. Box 5367, Helderberg, 7135 
w: www.enviroafrica.co.za  e: inge@enviroafrica.co.za 
 
 

From: Nieuwoudt Rassie (BVL) <NieuwoudtR@dws.gov.za>  
Sent: Monday, 05 November 2018 2:16 PM 
To: inge@enviroafrica.co.za 
Subject: Pre-Application Scoping Report for comment _Toeka dam 
 
Dear Inge, 
 

1.  I am following up on the above matter.   
a. Please register me as an I&AP in this matter. 
b. Have you received any comments from DWS? 

Regards, 
 
 
Rassie Nieuwoudt (Chief Engineer) 
Water Resource Management – Berg/Olifants 
Department of Water and Sanitation-WC 
Clanwilliam 
8135 
Tel:    027 482 2233 
Mobile:   060 5446 665 
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PRE-APPLICATION SCOPING REPORT FOR COMMENT  

IN TERMS OF THE NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT ACT, 1998 (ACT NO. 107 OF 1998), AS 
AMENDED AND THE ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT REGULATIONS, 2014 (AS AMENDED) FOR: 

  

HARMONY TRUST:  THE PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF THE NEW TOEKA 
DAM ON RE OF FARM HOUDENBEK NO. 415, CERES 

  

Please note that a copy of the abovementioned project is now available for comment on the EnviroAfrica Website: 
https://enviroafrica.co.za/projects/for-public-participation/  under Projects/ For Public Participation/ Toeka dam. 

  

Please note that the commenting period for the Post-Application Scoping Report will end 1 November 2018.  

  

If any additional information is required, kindly call EnviroAfrica on 021-851 1616. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Inge Erasmus (BA 
Hons). 

EnviroAfrica 
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Inge Erasmus 

Environmental Consultant 
EnviroAfrica cc 
p: +27 21 851 1616  m: +27 83 417 0800 
f: +27 86 512 0154 
a: Unit 7, Pastorie Park, Reitz St, Somerset West, 7130 
  P.O. Box 5367, Helderberg, 7135 
w: www.enviroafrica.co.za  e: inge@enviroafrica.co.za 

  

  

DISCLAIMER: This message and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the addressee. If you have 
received this message in error, please notify the system manager/sender. Any unauthorized use, alteration or 
dissemination is prohibited. The Department of Water and Sanitation further accepts no liability whatsoever for any 
loss, whether it be direct, indirect or consequential, arising from this e-mail, nor for any consequence of its use or 
storage.  


